
From: Laib Allensworth
To: DLG City Clerk
Subject: RE: Assistance with Resolution for support of HB65 from Dillingham
Date: Monday, April 17, 2023 3:08:20 PM

Hello Greta,

I haven’t been able to pass it by the Rep himself (It’s been a very busy weekend and week) but as far
as I and the other staff can tell it’s good! We don’t have anything that should be added. I’m still
going to try to get it in front of the Rep today, but wanted to get you an answer before it was too
late.

Best Regards,

Laib Allensworth
Office of Rep. Edgmon
907-465-4451

From: DLG City Clerk <cityclerk@dillinghamak.us> 
Sent: Thursday, April 13, 2023 4:28 PM
To: Laib Allensworth <Laib.Allensworth@akleg.gov>
Subject: RE: Assistance with Resolution for support of HB65 from Dillingham

Thank you so much! I really appreciate it!

Greta Hayden-Pless
Acting City Clerk
Administrative Services Assistant
City of Dillingham
PO Box 889
Dillingham, AK  99576
(907) 842-5212

From: Laib Allensworth <Laib.Allensworth@akleg.gov> 
Sent: Thursday, April 13, 2023 4:22 PM
To: DLG City Clerk <cityclerk@dillinghamak.us>
Subject: RE: Assistance with Resolution for support of HB65 from Dillingham

Hello Greta,

I’d be happy to review this, I’ll also run it pass others in my office to see if there is anything we can
add and get back to you shortly.

Best Regards,
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